
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

Chief Walthour has submitted a request to purchase a new vehicle for the police department.   

 

Proposal: 

This Tahoe will replace an aging vehicle in our fleet.  The older SUV is a 2018 Explorer with 

100,000 miles which will be transferred to the WWTP to replace their 2007 Jeep.  That Jeep will 

be declared surplus when the new police vehicle arrives.  The new Tahoe is expected to be 

delivered in early August. 

 

 

Cost: 

$58,173.49 (including lights and markings) 

 

 

Cost to be paid from Marshal Machinery, Equipment & Vehicles 101002444 

 


